



Ref: SCBD/SEL/OJ/VP/55152 15 June 2006

## **NOTIFICATION**

Subject: Report of the eighth meeting of the Conference of the Parties (COP-8) to the Convention on Biological Diversity

Dear Madam/Sir,

I am pleased to inform you that the report of the eighth meeting of the Conference of the Parties to the Convention on Biological Diversity (COP-8) convened in Curitiba, Brazil, from 20 to 31 March 2006, is now available on the Secretariat website at: <a href="http://www.biodiv.org/doc/meetings/cop/cop-08/official/cop-08-31-en.pdf">http://www.biodiv.org/doc/meetings/cop/cop-08/official/cop-08-31-en.pdf</a> (English version). Please note that the report will also be made available in the other UN languages shortly.

I wish to take this opportunity to thank you for your support to the work of the Convention and look forward to our continued cooperation.

Please accept, Madam/Sir, the assurances of my highest consideration.

Ahmed Djoghlaf Executive Secretary

To: CBD National Focal Points
Relevant international organizations and stakeholders

Tel: +1 (514) 288-2220

Fax: +1 (514) 288-6588

